BRAY 1 INDOOR LEAGUE 2019/20
42 Meadow View Road
Sudbury Suffolk
CO10 7NZ

Tel 01787 373339

Email dennissaville@btinternet.com

Dear Archers

Once again the Indoor season is upon us. This year there are 22 Recurve , 8 Compound and 16 Long Bow teams. We have extra teams, Mayflower with a Recurve team, and Rushgreen with a Long Bow Team

So please ignore the notice at the bottom of the fixture list as this is a usual rule if there are Bye matches

We have lost teams from Chelmsford Tudor Rose  ( Compound ); Colchester ( Recurve and Compound ); Mayflower ( Compound and Long Bow ); Noak Hill ( Compound ); and Phoenix have not entered a team this year

I am sending Templates of the Results Sheets to you all as this has the information that helps me when I come to do the highest score shot so far in the Bray League. Will you PLEASE indicate when you have a junior lady shooting, as is asked in the paragraph below. Thank You

As is usual in all leagues new teams are placed in the lowest division, and any clubs that have dropped out go down one division for each year that they do not enter

I  accept results by email, but when doing so PLEASE ENTER YOUR CLUB NAME, BRAY LEAGUE OR BOTH AS THE SUBJECT, as if I do not recognise the subject, or the sender the email is deleted without opening, sorry about this, but with all the scams and viruses going about, you cannot be too careful. If there is a change of sender of the results during the season will you  PLEASE let me have their NAME , ADDRESS, TELEPHONE NUMBER, AND EMAIL ADDRESS, IF THEY HAVE ONE AND HAND OVER THE RULES, FIXTURE LISTS, AND RESULTS SHEETS IF YOU USE THEM

Once again this year the Fixture Lists are being sent out by email to those who gave me an email address. If you need a template of the results sheets, I will send you one, but they can be sent in Word 2003 or 2007; Excel 2003 or 2007 format as I can open them both. Will you PLEASE give the archers their Title ie  Mrs, Ms, Miss  (Please indicate if they are a Junior) Mr or Master etc; also Christian name and surname. Why I ask for the female juniors to be identified, as it helps when compiling the HIGHEST SCORES SHOT LIST that is sent out with the last result sheet at the end of the indoor season

I will acknowledge receipt of scores sent by email. If you do not receive an acknowledgement within a few days, please let me know

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me, preferably by phone as it is easier to give a quick answer

Finally I must thank my wife, Marion, for helping type up with the fixture list and checking the results

To all in the Bray I Indoor League good shooting during the indoor season								
Kind regards

Dennis Saville
